C192.
Communication

CW(PM) — June 4, 2025

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 4
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Complaint Letter Re: 10390 Pine Valley Drive

Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 12:01:19 PM

erom: Amanda Ors [

Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 12:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Complaint Letter Re: 10390 Pine Valley Drive

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Mayor Del Duca, Councillor De Francesca, Members of Council and the Clerks
Office,

I am writing on behalf of all the children who live at the Klein Estates at Pine Valley and
Teston Road.

I’m S years old. | live in this subdivision. This is my home, and | love living here. | ride my
bike on our street, | play outside with my friends, and | feel safe. But if two big condos are
built down the street from me, everything will change. There will be way more cars, and
that makes it harder for kids like me to play safely. It will be noisier and more crowded,
and it won’t feel like a neighbourhood anymore — it will feel like a busy city. I’m really
sad and worried about that. | don’t want to lose the quiet, safe place where | live. You
need to help us. Please put us first. Please listen to the families and kids who live here,
and help us protect our neighbourhood.

Thank you for listening to our concerns,
S. Orsi
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